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From: Lorraine Kelly <ltompkinskelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 6:43 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: Pipeline in Lebanon-Hanover

Dear Director Howland,
I hope that you will Decide AGAINST Liberty Utilities' proposal to truck fracked gas to Lebanon.

All the reasons which Julia Griffin cited in her testimony to the PUC apply to my community as well.
Thank you,

Lorraine Kelly
West Lebanon, NH

Sent from my iPhone



